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Hello everyone, 

Welcome to our September newsletter.

So, the last few months have been wild, but it’s been worth every tear & there was a few ha-ha, I can’t believe how well everyone has settled in. The feedback for the new setting has been amazing, so thank you all so much. 

Please, please if you haven’t done so already, please leave us a Google review & Facebook review – I can then transfer these onto the website. These help us massively and I’m over the moon with how many of you have done one already, so thank you!

Ok, so in terms of activities, we have already planned pumpkin picking for Saturday 1st October 9-10am slot.
I believe there is limited tickets left so if your quick you might be able to grab one. 
The response to this was great and I can’t wait to see everyone there. 
https://lowerladysden.digitickets.co.uk/availability?catID=42916

Last year there was a BBQ which I know all the dads loved ha-ha, a face painter and glitter tattoo lady there. I will also be buying everyone a warm drink after pumpkin picking to help warm us up. I have emailed the farm to confirm everything. The farm also has a beautiful farm shop, and it will be decorated for Halloween. 

Our Halloween setting party is on Monday 31st October- now I know not everyone does a Monday but if you want your child to come is as extra please let us no. The main party is at 2-4pm and we can do 2 hourly fee for you. Regarding dressing up, this year I was thinking about this:
Instead of fancy dress outfits that cost the earth and they only wear once I was wondering how everyone Felt about Halloween PJs instead- at least that way they get used over and over. Equally I am totally fine with fancy dress so happy for you to decide. 

I’m currently in the process of organising our Christmas parent drinks night out. We are looking at Friday 2nd Dec or Friday 9th Dec – that way we have the whole weekend to recover and judging by last year a few of us needed longer! (It took me about 2weeks to feel normal again ha-ha but it was a great night out).

Last but not least, one of our amazing parents who has her own dance school has agreed to come into the setting on a Thursday to teach the children some baby yoga/toddler contemporary dance moves, so I have paid for the first term (September to December) as a treat for the little stars to have fun. If successful we will book again, and the cost can be added to your fee sheet. No one will be forced to do this, so please don’t worry. We have always done baby yoga and boogied around the room so I’m sure they will live this. 
More information on this will follow. 
https://cascadedance.co.uk/

I’ll leave it there but if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come speak to me, Claire, Hollie or Becky at drop off or at collection time. One of us is always around to answer any questions. 

Have a great bank holiday weekend and I’ll see you all Tuesday 
Sarah & the team x
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